
 

 
Teamster allies in the House of Representatives have introduced stimulus legislation 
called the HEROES Act (H.R. 6800) that includes a proposal to address our pension 
crisis. The House bill would require the federal government to set up a partition 
program at the Pension Benefit Guarantee Corporation (PBGC) to rescue financially-
troubled multiemployer pension plans without cutting benefits. Unfortunately, the 
House stimulus bill also includes the GROW Act which permits so-called composite 
plans. The Teamsters Union opposes the Grow Act. 
 
Now is the time to make sure that our members, retirees and their families are heard. 
Help us flood congressional offices with emails demanding that the House 
multiemployer pension partition program must be included in the final stimulus 
legislation that moves to the President’s desk. And the GROW Act should be cut from 
the final bill. 
 
We have created an email template for members to contact their representatives. It’s 
simple –just click on this link to send an email: http://ibt.io/Stim4 

  
Please consider sharing this link with your members and retirees via email or text 
message and post on your Local Union’s website and social media accounts. 

  
Contact your Regional Coordinator with any questions, concerns or creative ideas on 
how to mobilize our members at this important time. 

  

 
 


